
December 12, 2007

Letter to the legal advisor to LDK Solar’s “independent” audit committee.

Below is a link to a letter dated December 11, 2007 to Simpson, Thacher & Bartlett LLP. (“Simpson”) from Manuel P.
Asensio.

The letter notifies Simpson, the legal advisor to LDK’s “independent” committee, of statements made by LDK’s CFO
Jack Lai claiming to have non-public, privilege information about the activities and likely actions of the “independent”
committee and the committee’s legal and accounting experts.

<a href="http://asensio.com/LetterSBT.pdf">Click here</a> to read letter.


